
 
 
TO:  Mayor and City Council 
 
FROM: Tim Malchow, EMS Chief 
 
SUBJECT:   Dispose of 2010 Horton Ambulance  
 
DATE: October 6, 2020  
 
 
BACKGROUND 
 

On August 6, 2020 the City Council approved the purchase of a new ambulance.  We 
took delivery of the new ambulance on August 25, 2020.  With the new ambulance in 
service we do not need to keep the fourth ambulance. 
 
This time we did not trade-in the ambulance since we were unable to get an amount 
agreed upon.  We have an account with GovDeals which is a nationwide auction site for 
governmental agencies.  They buyer pays all the fees associated with us selling the 
vehicle.  GovDeals reach all over the United States and is a great place for us to sell 
this vehicle. 
 
REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 
 
Request a motion to approve the disposal of the 2010 Horton Ambulance and allow the 
EMS Chief to list it for sale. 
 
 
 


